Häußler-Combe, Ulrich

Von: michele.dalba@unitn.it im Auftrag von International UniTrento

<international@unitn.it>

Gesendet: Mittwoch, 25. März 2020 09:41

An: International UniTrento

Betreff: University of Trento - Update on the COVID-19 Situation

Dear Partner University,

Given the rapid global expansion of the Coronavirus emergency, we would like to update you on the current situation at the University of Trento.

There are no cases of COVID-19 among students at our university. There have been confirmed cases in the Trentino Province and these people are now isolated and receiving treatment. Significant restrictions on movement and social interaction are being enforced and the situation is under control.

In compliance with these measures, all UniTrento university offices are closed and previously scheduled classes are cancelled until April 3rd. UniTrento staff is working remotely and can be reached via e-mail or phone. The university dormitories are open with appropriate sanitary rules in place to safely house students who were already present prior to the emergency.

With respect to continuation of studies, international students still here at UniTrento and those who have returned home early can currently enrol in on-line courses offered by UniTrento: https://webapps.unitn.it/gestionecorsi/. There are essentially two ways to access lessons remotely: "Synchronous" (live) mode and "Asynchronous" (pre-recorded) mode. All students, including international students, have already received instructions about how to select and enrol in on-line courses at UniTrento.

If the on-line courses offered require that the student modify their Learning Agreement, we ask that they please contact both the International Mobility Office at UniTrento and at their home university.

Subsequent information about on-line exams will be available later in the semester.

Given the current unprecedented circumstances this year and looking to the future, until June 30th we are accepting nominations for exchange students coming to the University of Trento to begin the Fall semester in September 2020. To nominate your students, please use our online nomination platform via the following

link: http://webapps.unitn.it/form/en/Web/Home/mob-in

After being nominated, students can apply using the following

link: http://www.unitn.it/en/apply/mob-in/

In the meantime, as the COVID-19 situation is constantly evolving we invite you to check the following websites for verified and updated information:

General UniTrento Information: https://www.unitn.it/en/ateneo/87712/coronavirus

Specific Information for International

Students: https://webmagazine.unitn.it/en/news/outgoing/77032/updated-measures-regarding-coronavirus

Please do not hesitate to write if you have any questions.

We hope you all stay safe and healthy!

Sincerely,

The International Relations Team



International Relations Division Directorate of Communication and External Relations Università di Trento via Verdi, 6 - 38122 Trento (Italy)

